Debra ThomEson

From: Sharon - Brad Hunter <akhunters85@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2023 2:31 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: support for item 15-J

Dear Assembly members,

I strongly support the review of Petersburg Borough hiring practices by an independent specialist and urge your passage
of item 15-J.

The events of July 4, 2016 speak to the necessity of a full and frank review of both past and present procedures because
if the practices outlined in 2016 were not significantly different from current ones there is no reason to feel that a
similar tragedy could be prevented now. It is an extremely difficult task to perform a complete and transparent review
from inside the entity being reviewed and an independent specialist is a necessary component.

Thanks you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely

Sharon Hunter

Sent from Mail for Windows



